HAMDEN HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION
MINUTES OF MAY 15, 2019

The Meeting of the Hamden Human Services Commission was held at the Hamden
Government Center. The Meeting convened at 7:04 pm.

Attendance: P. Carbine, C. Elbert and W. Weeks
Absent: P. Krafcik, L. Selmquist, T. Valenti and R. Weiss

Approval of Minutes: A Motion was made and passed to Approve the Minutes of
April 17, 2019 by Commissioner P. Carbine and seconded by Chair W. Weeks.

CORRESPONDENCE

The Commission spoke about “summer camp program”. There is no money coming in for kids
to attend summer camp. Donations through businesses are needed in the Town of Hamden.

There is a mobile food kitchen truck at Blessed Sacrament School parking lot on Circular
Avenue. The food pantry also has fresh food including fruits and vegetables.

OLD BUSINESS:

Sub-Commitiee Reports:

Community Services: Commissioner L. Selmquist is not in attendance this evening.

Elderly Services: Commissioner P. Carbine mentioned that the Vista Program helped 350
people with tax returns in Elderly Services.

Youth Services: Commissioner C. Elbert spoke to Coordinator Y’isiah Lopes and there is not
enough funds coming in for summer camp. Grants writer to partner with Mr. Lopes to write

grants for funding.
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NEW BUSINESS:

There are many kids in school that are affected by Hunger. Adam Sendroff is working with
other schools to get together to see how many kids suffer from hunger. Working with United

Way.

Adiournment: A Motion was made by Commissioner C. Elbert and seconded by Commissioner
P. Carbine. The Meeting Adjourned at 8:20 pm

The next meeting will be June 19, 2019.
The Meeting will be held at the Center One Building,
H you are unable to attend, please contact Donna Frandy,
Recording Secretary at dirandvi@sheslobal net or 203-287-9388,

Respectfully submitted,

Donna Frandy
Recording Secretary




